

LEVITTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS Levittown Memorial Education Center Abbey Lane Levittown, New York 11756



SUCCESS FOR EVERY STUDENT

Herman A. Sirois, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools 516 520-8300 Ext. 674

July 8, 2003

Alan J. Weiss, President Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Association, Inc. P. O. Box 429 Cutchogue, NY 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Your restoration of the UH-34D helicopter sounds like a wonderful project, and one that would be of great educational interest to students.

I am sure that availability of field trips involving this helicopter would bring history and technology to life to students who otherwise would not have such opportunities.

Please accept this letter as endorsement for the UH-34D helicopter restoration project on behalf of the Levittown Public Schools. Please also keep me informed of progress of this project and opportunities for students as they develop.

Sincerely,

Herman A. Sirois

HAS:ka

cc: Mr. Robert L. Davis

Assistant Superintendent for Instruction